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Shrimp AM 11 Public Hearing Comments 1 February 2020 

Summary of Public Hearing Comments on Shrimp 
Amendment 11 (Transit Provisions for Cold-Weather 

Closed Areas) 
 
 Below is a summary of comments that were received at the public hearing webinars held 
from February 5th and 6th, 2020.  The summary also includes written comments received via the 
online comment form on the Council’s website or other means such as by mail, fax, or email.  In 
total, there was one comment for Shrimp Amendment 11.  The public hearing comment period 
ended on February 7, 2020.  Online comments are available to view at: 
https://safmc.wufoo.com/reports/shrimp-amendment-11/    
 

For the scoping webinar, there were six attendees and one commented verbally while at 
the meeting.  Of the attendees, 1 identified themselves as commercial, 1 other, and 2 Council 
member (both nights).    

    

State 
Number of 

Respondents  Affiliation 
Number of 

Respondents 
NC   Commercial 1 
SC 1  Other 1 
GA     
FL 1    

 
 
Public Hearing Webinar Comment: 
One participant indicated Option 1 would be their recommended option because this would be 
the easiest option for fishermen.   
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